
PLAN OF THE DAY
The Plan of the Day is an official document of the Alamo Battalion. Its contents reflect current orders of the Commanding
Officer and official unit announcements. All Battalion personnel are responsible for reading and understanding the information
contained herein. Parents and guardians of Cadets are encouraged to read the Plan of the Day and to make note of meeting
days and special announcements that may affect personal schedules.

“I promise to serve faithfully, honor our flag, abide by Naval Sea Cadet Corps
Regulations, carry out the orders of the officers appointed over me, and so
conduct myself as to be a credit to myself, my unit, the U.S. Naval Sea Cadet

Corps, the Navy, the Coast Guard, and my country. (So help me God.)”

CADET OF THE MONTH (June): Cadet Joo
September DRILL THEME: Back to Basics and Readiness

02 SEPTEMBER 2023
LT Jason M Heinen, USN (Ret)

COMMANDING OFFICER

EMCS Christopher Matthews, USGC
EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Division Officer: HM3 Svochak Command Duty Officer: CTN2 Narvaez
Drill Hours: Saturday, 0730-2400 Hours

Uniform of the Day Officers/CPOs:
Sea Cadets/League Cadets

NWUs/PTUs
NWUs/PTUs

LPO: PO1 Adams
ALPO: PO3 Wilson

Duty Medical: SN Kohlleppel
Duty MAA: PO3 Cuencar

DRILL ROUTINE

0730 Staff, CPO, LPO arrive (PTUs) @NOSC
0745 Cadets and Visitors Arrive (PTUs) @NOSC 3837
Binz-Engleman Rd, San Antonio TX 78219
0800 Setup Quarterdeck
0815 Formation - Inspection/Sailors Creed/Cadet Oath
0830 D&C Practice
0915 Uniform Issue Start
0915 Color Guard Practice
1100 Lunch

1300 Team Building
1400 D&C Practice
1400 Uniform Issue (Cont)
1400 Color Guard Practice
1700 Depart for MWR event
1730 Arrive MWR event
1955 Sunset
2100 Depart for NOSC
2130 Visitor Pickup
2200 Taps



03 SEPTEMBER 2023

Division Officer: INST Diaz Command Duty Officer: HM1 O’Kelly
Drill Hours: Sunday, 0000-1300 Hours

Uniform of the Day Officers/CPOs:
Cadets:

NWUs/PTUs
NWUs/PTUs

Senior Enlisted: CPO Wilson
CPO: CPO Frederick
LPO: PO1 Adams

Duty Medical: SN Lu
Duty MAA: PO3 Cuencar

DRILL ROUTINE

0700 Reville
0712 Sunrise
0730 Pack up
0800 Breakfast

0900 Classroom Training
1000 Ship’s Store OPEN
1000 Parent Meeting w/CO
1100 Awards Ceremony

CO’s Corner
WELCOME BACK Cadets, Families, and
Shipmates. I hope you all have exciting and action
packed summers. We are planning out a good year
and look forward to another year of growth,
education, development, and camaraderie!. - LT

NOTES:

A) Drill Fee: $30.

B) Disposable plastic bottles are not allowed. Refillable hydration bottles such as Nalgene, Swiss Gear etc… are allowed. DO NOT FORGET
WATER BOTTLE OR CAMELBAK. WE WILL NO LONGER BE PURCHASING WATER AS A STANDARD UNLESS WE HAVE DRILL
OUTSIDE OF THE NOSC.

C) Visitors. Arrive in weather appropriate comfortable clothing. You are authorized to stay the night with the option to also depart at 2000
(8pm). If you stay the night, please bring appropriate sleeping attire, sleeping mat with sleeping bag, toiletries, and change of clothes.

D) Uniform Issue. Bring your dress uniforms that no longer fit you (dress whites and dress blues). We will be issuing Dress Blues. If you
need ANYTHING for your dress blues make sure you know what you need.

E) Parents. Please reference the parent meeting. I know this is a last minute request and it may interfere with your Sunday morning but
please make it a priority to attend and bring any/all your questions. I have attempted to hold these in the past and I think this will make the
most sense to do them an hour prior to release.

J. M. Heinen, LT, USN (Ret)
Commanding Officer
Alamo Battalion

Navy Bight of History: The Navy Has Its Own Way of Saying “Well Done". Through World War II, sailors who did well were told “Tare Victor
George”, which was code for “well done.” After the war, the North Atlantic Treaty Organization (NATO) was formed and it standardized
communications. NATO created a system of B-flags for administrative communication. The last B-flag was BZ. The Allied Naval Signal Book
created the phonetics for each letter and BZ became Bravo Zulu.

https://www.history.navy.mil/content/history/nhhc/research/library/online-reading-room/title-list-alphabetically/t/terminology-and-nomenclature/bravo-zulu.html
https://www.history.navy.mil/content/history/nhhc/research/library/online-reading-room/title-list-alphabetically/t/terminology-and-nomenclature/bravo-zulu.html


Annex A: MISC Information

Sea Bag Packing List

Ground pad OR cot
Sleeping bag
Pillow
Small notebook/pen or pencil
Tennis Shoes
Boots
One set PT gear
One set NWUs
Towel
NWU cover and/or Alamo Battalion Basecap
Canteen/Camelback
Flashlight (optional)
Small binoculars (optional)
Plastic bag for wet clothes
Toiletries

Directions to Naval Reserve Center (NRC) (formerly NOSC)

1. Put SAMMC into your GPS - 3551 Roger Brooke Dr, Fort Sam Houston, TX 78234.
2. IF YOU HAVE BASE ACCESS continue onto base. IF YOU DO NOT HAVE BASE ACCESS upon arrival you will

meet with an Active Duty Sailor to grant you access.
3. Drill is located at the Naval Reserve Center (NRC) (formerly NOSC) is located at 3837 Binz-Engleman Rd, San

Antonio, TX 78219. It is the building across from the hospital and next to the parking garage with the big MARINE
CORPS emblem on the side. DO NOT PUT THE NRC ADDRESS INTO YOUR GPS. It will bring you to a closed
gate.

https://www.bing.com/maps?&mepi=109~~TopOfPage~Address_Link&ty=18&q=Brooke%20Army%20Medical%20Center&ss=ypid.YN873x15568798834750736525&ppois=29.460359573364258_-98.41573333740234_Brooke%20Army%20Medical%20Center_YN873x15568798834750736525~&cp=29.46036~-98.415733&v=2&sV=1

